June 26, 2013
An update from the ORC re Rabbit Control - take note in particular owners of pooches.

"We are planning to undertake rabbit control with 1080 carrot baits on land between the
Kawarau River and Morven Hill, Arrow Junction. A 3km section of the Queenstown Cycle trail
runs through the area that is intending to be treated.

Baits will be at least 20m from the track, but walkers and cyclists are reminded to remain on
the track and it is very important that dogs are kept on a lead through this area.

The baiting is expected to be undertaken in July or August and signs will be erected when the
toxic baits have been applied. Signs will remind people to stay on track and to keep their
dogs on a leash."



